PUBLIC NOTICE 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS-ENGINEERING SERVICES
Town of Fairmont Wastewater Treatment Plant Improvements

Robeson County is applying for Community Development Block Grant – Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) funding from the North Carolina Office of Recovery & Resiliency (NCORR) for the design of improvements at the Town of Fairmont Wastewater Treatment Plant.  The County is interested in procuring the services of an engineering firm to perform all preliminary and final design plans and specifications for the construction of the project.  Interested parties are invited to secure a RFQ package beginning at 9:00 AM on December 6, 2021 and submit a qualifications package no later than 5:00 PM on December 28, 2021.  Full RFP may be found at 
www.co.robeson.nc.us

Robeson County does not discriminate based on race, color, religion, sex, national origin, handicap, age or familial status and encourages proposals from (and/or associating or partnering with) small, minority, and female-owned businesses, and locally owned/operated businesses.  This information is available in Spanish or any other language upon request.  Esta información está disponible en español o en cualquier otro idioma bajo petición.


